
“Keeping Alaska Moving.” 

MEMORANDUM State of Alaska  Department of Transportation & Public Facilities 
 Office of the Commissioner  
 

TO: Gordon Burton 
Whittier Tunnel Manager  

DATE: December 8, 2024 
 

  PHONE NO: 465-3900 
    

FROM: Ryan Anderson, P.E. 
Commissioner 

SUBJECT: Waiver of Tunnel Toll for 
Whittier Harbor Cleanup 
Event 

 
 

In the interest of supporting community efforts and promoting environmental stewardship, I 
authorize the waiver of the Whittier Tunnel toll for participants in the Whittier Harbor cleanup 
event scheduled for February 1, 2025. 

This waiver will encourage greater volunteer participation, aiding in the removal of substantial 
amounts of debris from the harbor. It also demonstrates the State of Alaska’s commitment to 
fostering partnerships that benefit our communities and natural resources. 

Please coordinate with the event organizers to ensure smooth implementation of this waiver for 
all participants. Feel free to contact my office if you require any further clarification or support 
in this matter. 

Thank you for your efforts in facilitating this important community event. 

 


